
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Children and Staff,   

How wonderful to see lovely Spring 

weather, our daffodils are in bloom 

and it is lovely to see the longer 

days. Not long now to our year 3 

and 4 residential visit, which is very 

exciting. Whilst year 3 and 4 are 

away, year 5 and 6 will be using 

their swimming slot for a one off 

swimming special next Tuesday 

with Miss Lefltley, don’t forget your 

kit ! 

 

Science workshop afternoon 

 

 

As part of our science focus this 
term we would like to invite you into 
school on Monday 25th March to 

share in your child’s science lesson. 

 

Ready, respectful and 

safe. 

The children have really 

engaged with our new 

behaviour scheme and are 

to be congratulated on 

their good behaviour.  As 

part of  our focus to cele-

brate good behaviour, you 

will have seen we have 

started to use Marvellous 

Me, this allows all staff to 

inform you easily about 

your child’s learning and 

we will be using this to 

also share news and 

homework. Please sign up 

if you have not already 

done so, or you may be 

missing out on great news 

about your child. If you 

have lost your log in code, 

please contact Mrs  

Gardener. 

New building News !! 

We are delighted to have 

been provided with fund-

ing from the Diocese to 

build a new intervention 

classroom to the rear of 

the school, where the old 

year 1 and 2 outdoor 

space is. Work will com-

mence 

over the 

Easter 

holidays 

and ex-

pect to see new steps by 

the time we come back. 

The build will continue 

over the first half of the 

Summer term and hope 

fully the room will be in 

use by the end of the year. 

Spring has sprung and the daffodils are out. 
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 Parent workshop 

Science March 25th 

2pm. 

 Clypping service—

mothering service 

29th March. 

 Easter workshop 

day 29th march. 

 Year 3 and 4 resi-

dential 1st-3rd 

April. 

 Year 5 and 6 spe-

cial swimming 

session 2nd April. 

 Dneat Marathon 

daily mile in park 

4th April. 

 Easter service in 

Church 5th April 

 Non-uniform day 

and Easter Disco 

April 5th. 

 Break up for Easter 

holidays 5th April 

 

DNEAT MARATHON 

 

The whole school will be 
taking part in the DNEAT 
Marathon on April 4th at 
3pm. Don’t worry they are 
not running the whole way, 
just a daily mile as part of 
the whole route. Parents are 
welcome to come and cheer 
the children on in the park. 
Meet in school playground 

at  3pm. 

 

Easter Events 

Easter service and family 
communion is on 5th April 
in church. This is also a 
non-uniform day in school 
and will be followed by the 
end of term Easter disco in 
the village hall at the end of 

the day. 

 

Please note we return to 
school on St George's Day 
April 23rd, there is no INSET 

day. 

 

 


